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From North of Woodside:

Go Hwy 280 South to Woodside 
Rd./Hwy 84 and head towards the 
mountains. 

Continue on Woodside Rd. until it 
becomes Hwy 84/La Honda Rd. 

It is approx. 2.5 miles until you 
make a right on Skywood Wy. (the 
street approximately .25 mi. past 
Friars Ln.)

The first right off Skywood Wy. is 
Sunrise, and 155 is approx. .25 mi. 
on your left, after Sunrise begins 
to go downhill.  There is a stone 
gate at the entrance.

From South of Woodside:

Go Hwy 280 North to Sandhill Rd. 
and head towards the mountains.  

Right onto Portola and stay on 
Portola until it ends at Hwy 84/La 
Honda Rd.

Left at Hwy 84/La Honda Rd 

It is approximately 2.5 miles until 
you make a right on Skywood Wy. 
(the street approximately .25 mi. 
past Friars Ln.)  

The first right off Skywood Wy. is 
Sunrise, and 155 is approximately 
.25 mi. on your left, after Sunrise 
begins to go downhill. There is a 
stone gate at the entrance.
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